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Our State Meeting September 16 – 18 was held at KOA, Calhoun, Georgia.  The event was 

hosted by Metro Atlanta Winnies Chapter.  There were a total of 24 coaches in attendance 

plus George & Betty Weiner our honorary members.  Metro Atlanta Winnies had 7 

coaches in attendance.  The State meeting was held Saturday morning followed by our 

Chapter meetings.  Roy Sowers, President welcomed everyone and introduced our guest.  

Our guests were Richard & Lyn Brown, Allen & Linda Johnson, and Nick and Barbara 

Nicholson.  During the weekend Richard & Lyn Brown and Nick and Barbara Nicholson 

joined Metro Atlanta Winnies Chapter.  We also had Dean & Peggy Woodruff from 

Integrity RV Service Center. 

 

KOA, Calhoun, Georgia hosted our BBQ dinner Friday evening which was fantastic.  

Dean Woodruff of Integrity RV Service Center co-sponsored our expenses of the weekend 

outing.  A very special thanks to KOA, Calhoun and Dean Woodruff of Integrity RV 

Service Center for their support this weekend.  Metro Atlanta Winnies prepared a chili 

dinner for the group on Saturday evening.  Thanks to all of the Metro Atlanta Winnie 

members for helping with the outing this weekend. 

 

The Georgia Winnie Rebels Club received 2
nd

 place for the Web site contest and Metro 

Atlanta Winnies received 3
rd

 place for the Web site contest for WIT.  These awards were 

given and announced at GNR in July.  Fred Tomsett does the Web site for Georgia.  Metro 

Atlanta Winnies received the Chapter of Excellence award. 

 

We also had Happy Hour Friday and Saturday afternoon, which was a great time to meet 

and get to know our guest, new members and members of the other chapters better. 

 

This was a very relaxing weekend and beautiful weather. 

 

Roy Sowers, President 
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